
The operator of the Barcelona regasification plant has informed the System Technical 
Manager about the reaching of the end of the service life of the TK-1400 tank, located 
in the Barcelona terminal. 

Therefore, its withdrawal from service for purpose of calculating the LNG storage 
capacity will be effective on November 1st,2024.                           

As a consequence, the capacity of this tank, which amounts to 80.000 m3 LNG / 544
GWh, will not be taken into account:

✓ in the calculation of the LNG tank storage service offer in the various
allocation processes (annual, quarterly, monthly, daily/intraday) for products
from November 1st,2024.

✓ in the congestion management and anti-hoarding mechanisms that apply
to this service.

The already formalized AGNL contracts to date will not be affected.

This operation note will be updated in subsequent operation notes in case any changes
occurs to the given information.
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